Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Attachments:

Hello,

| wanted to provide an update regarding the cleanout of William Stuff’s home. | have met a few times with Mr. Stuff and
he has been very cooperative in providing me his financial information to evaluate what grant opportunities are
available for him. He does qualify to get $1000 of FHPAP Sanitation funding toward his clean out. | have applied for an
additional $500 from Saint Paul Foundation and hope to hear back soon. This will fully pay for the cleaning estimate that
we received. Quickturn is willing to provide Mr. Stuff additional worker time without compensation understanding that
he is currently homeless and we are trying to assist him in keeping his home. Once the additional $500 is approved that |
have applied for, Quickturn should be able to go out and do the work in 7 days. The dumpster has been there more than
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a week and is ready for any work that could be done ahead of time.

Thank you and have a great day!

Lauren Lightner, LICSW

Ramsey County Public Health Department
HouseCalls-Supervisor

555 Cedar Street, Suite 210

Saint Paul, MN 55101

(651) 266-1285 Office

(651) 245-2644
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